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Creation of a Sub-regional Service for Expansion of the West Shore RCMP Detachment

The Governance Committee recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:

That CRD continue to engage in discussions with staff from the municipalities of Colwood, Langford

and View Royal to explore the creation of a sub-regional service to expand the West Shore RCMP

detachment.

(NWA)
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